

Friday 11th November



Dear Parents and Carers

We are excited to inform you about our Christmas Nativity play. The children will be learning the songs and practicing any lines they have.

School will provide a costume for your child so please do not send one to school.

Each family will be allocated 2 free tickets which can been booked via Eduspot. You can attend either the morning session or the afternoon session. If you require any more, please enquire at the office, however these cannot be guaranteed due to space in the hall.

We will kindly ask you to leave pushchairs outside. Babies can sit on their parent's lap. Young children must be supervised at all times.

We look forward to welcoming you to our Nativity play!

Thank you, Miss Weatherspoon and Ms Whitehead

> Head Teacher: Mrs Ryan Billingwell Place, Springfield, Milton Keynes, MK6 3NP Telephone: 01908 665418

















